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With reference to your letter of the 265th ultimeo
regarding the Trensport Ferries for eonversion, I think the .
atteched particulars should help, These ships have been a reel

' heedache end you have my sympathy in your efforts to get things

atre ’.gﬁb .

The photostat coples of the first entries, so fer
received, heve suppllied all the information needed.

There 1le¢ one matter however that you might mention
to “p, Murrey. 'is department hes lnsisted, from the besinaing thet

‘No.l end 2 Lower atchways are 185'=0" vm‘ when all plans end

particulers submitted show these as l4'~ 4", which they ere. The
‘owners representetive rightly points out thet this has been the
reason for the londoa office request that the hetch beam scantlings
end spe¢ing be eltered, 'hese alterstions have been carried out on
the "uluio", "rRJo" end "MOADECOM, but it 1s thought beems of the
seme scentlines ss the upper deck should suffice im the "voca"

end "OUALIAUA",

Complotion reports for the "MINHO" and "TEHJO"
will follow shortlye. :

With kind regerds,
Yours simcerely,

{sioned) . Caldwell.

> RQJ‘ ﬁmﬁn, {g‘q..

LOHLON

~\ NN A
© 2021

\J/

Lloyd's Register
. Foundation «

01N6IN-0103A8-01203






